
 

 

 

Dear Resident       

            14 May 2025 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Annual Parish Meeting of Salisbury will be held in  

The Guildhall, Salisbury on Wednesday 28 May 2025 to which you are invited to attend 

from 6 pm. 

 

The Annual Parish Meeting is not a meeting of the Council, but a meeting of the whole 

community. At the Annual Parish Meeting the Mayor of the City of Salisbury and the 

Administration Leaders of the Council will give a report on the activities of the City Council 

during the previous year.   

 

Residents of the City are then invited to ask questions on any matters relating to the City 

Council and the City.  

  

Should you have any queries regarding this meeting then please do contact Andrew Hunt, 

Senior Corporate Officer on 01722 342860, email corporate@salisburycitycouncil.gov.uk or 

visit our website at www.salisburycitycouncil.gov.uk.  

  

Yours sincerely 

 

Cllr John Wells 

Mayor of the City of Salisbury 
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Agenda: 

6.00pm  Meeting Commences 

 

Item 1  Mayor’s Welcoming Remarks to be given by Cllr John Wells 

 

Item 2 Update on Current Activities by Administration Leaders.  

 

Item 3 Open Forum - Questions and comments will be invited from members of the 

public relating to the City of Salisbury and which the City Council has some 

control or can influence. 

    

 


